
“It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas”....well not really, but it is 
time to make your reservation for the annual Cowtown Vettes 
Christmas Party. 
 
 For those who signed up at the October membership meeting, Thank 
you, and for those who were not in attendance, our Christmas party 
will be held on Saturday, December 9 at Lost Oak Winery Event Center 
in Burleson, Texas (this is the same place as last year).  
 
The price for the party is $40 per person.  Beer and wine will be 
available for purchase also.  Please let me know if you plan to attend so 
we can let the caterer know an accurate number and I will be 
taking payment at the November membership meeting.  
 
Also, don’t forget that this is your opportunity to support Toys for Tots 
by bringing an unwrapped toy (or 2 or 3...) to the party.  We had a great 
collection of toys last year and I am hoping we will surpass that total 
this year. 
 
You can email me at marypittman@hotmail.com or text me at 817-368-
3730  (don't just hit reply to this email as that sends it to everyone) 
 
Looking forward to a fun time!! 
 
Mary Pittman VP/Social 
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